Audit hits State Dept. on failures to monitor Iraq work
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i:rly $.5 million a year, the State Department in June assigned a 16-person security

detail to protect six U.S. contractors in Iraq who already had a team of hired guards they didn't
really need.

The expensive miscue is one of many described in an audit issued Monday of a $2.5 billion
State Department contract with DynCorp International for training Iraq's police force. The
department repeatedly failed to oversee the contract properly, according to the audit by the
special inspector general for Iraq reconstruction.
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